
Gree�ng from our new treasurer.

This　is　Junko　Fujio,　the　new　LLL　SIG　Treasurer.　I　joined　the LLL　SIG 

because I want to help older people study English.　I enjoy teaching English to housewives 

in Saitama Prefecture.

I worked at JALT Central Office for a long time. I would like to turn my previous experience 

to advantage in order to serve as an officer of the LLL　SIG.
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